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Message from Mr. Adam Sorab
IFTA President

To my dear friends in Japan | would like to say that I hope to see many of you in Singapore
for this year's IFTA Conference.

This will be my last conference to host as IFTA President and this years | have also been
honoured to speak also at the Power Hour session. Having been to a great many IFTA
Conferences over the years, including the NTAA's excellent 2001 conference in Tokyo, | can
tell you that there is no better way to meet technicians from all over the world. With leading
global technical analysis practitioners and many skilled and experienced delegates, the IFTA
Conference is always a great opportunity to share ideas with like minded individuals. | am
very sure that all attendees will get much value from the conference over and above what they
might learn in the formal lecture sessions.

As the event is being held in Singapore it promises to be equally impressive on the social and
events side as well. The conference hotel itself is impressive and right in the heart of
Singapore. We will hold several networking events at the hotel and in addition, the
conference team has also planned a special dinner outside of the hotel, for all the delegates on
the final night of the conference.

So whether it’s the latest developments in technical analysis, peer group networking or just
the opportunity to meet and make friends, the IFTA Conference in Singapore should have
something to offer all delegates.

| look forward to seeing you there.

Adam Sorab
IFTA President
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